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For	over	5	years	now,	I	have	had	to	endure	the	low	prices	provided	to	solar	
power	generation	going	to	the	grid.	I	receive	about	1	tenth	of	the	amount	that	I	
have	to	pay	for	peak	time	power	(receive	5c	per	kWh	and	pay	49.8c	at	peak).	I've	
now	installed	batteries		to	help,	however	it	is	unfair	that	we	are	paid	such	a	low	
price	for	the	feed-in.		
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	which	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	It	should	also	be	linked	to	the	wholesale	price	of	power.	
	
Julie	Dickson		
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